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SUBJECT: North West District Games, Tournaments and Travel Information 
 

As we approach the start of the 23-24 Season, this bulletin will serve to support understanding of the 
application processes for exhibition game approvals, league game changes, tournaments, and travel 
approvals. 

 
As a reminder all exhibition games and tournament games played within the NWD will use the Spordle Play E-
game Sheet App for both Representative and Recreational leagues and all games for U11 and above divisions.  
 
All games will be entered by the NWD Hi Sports Administrator similar to the process used for leagues games.  
 
MHA’s will need to ensure as the host associations shall request a Hockey Canada Registry roster from each team 
not from the North West District attending their tournament or exhibition games. Excel spreadsheets and/or 
email rosters will not be accepted. 
 
Refer to the North West District Handbook, Regulation Six ~ Exhibition Games, Jamborees and Tournaments 

 
Please refer to Bulletin 2023-005 Spordle Play and Tournaments. 

 
Please send completed NWD Exhibition game forms to; nwdstats@gmail.com   
Once the exhibition game has been approved it will be uploaded by the NWD Statistician and you will be notified 
through the Spordle Play Game Sheet App. 

 

Please send completed BC Hockey Inter-district travel/Exhibition game forms to; nwdstats@gmail.com   

If the game is to be played in our District and the exhibition game has been approved, it will be uploaded by the 
NWD Statistician, and you will be notified through the Spordle Paly Game Sheet App. If it is for outside our District 
you will receive a signed and approved form back via email. 
 
Please send completed BC Hockey Out of Province & USA Hockey Tournament travel/ Exhibition game forms to; 
nwdexecutivedirector@gmail.com 

 

If the game is to be played in our District and the exhibition game has been approved, it will be uploaded, and 

you will be notified through the Spordle Play Game Sheet App. If it is for outside our District you will receive a 

signed and approved form back via email. 

 



Please send completed NWD League Game change forms to: nwdscheduler@gmail.com 

Once the game change has been approved it will be uploaded by the NWD Scheduler and you will be notified 

through the Spordle Play Game Sheet App. 

 

Any questions or concerns should be directed to the North West District Executive Director. 
nwdexecutivedirector@gmail.com 
 

 


